
Friday, 17 April 2020  

 

 

Dear Year 4,  

 

We hope that you have enjoyed your break over the last 2 weeks.  We have really 

liked seeing what you have been doing.  There has been fantastic learning about 

wildlife, cooking, assembling furniture (one of our favourite things to do!) and 

completing creative activities via FaceTime!  It’s good to spend time together while 

still staying safe.  Well done for continuing with your school work and other 

interesting learning during the holidays!  Thank you again to your parents for 

providing you with these fantastic learning opportunities.  

 

This week the Mistry family have been doing a lot of painting!  We have painted 

walls, things outside and pictures too! 

 

The Webber-Jones family have been making films this week.  We have been giving 

Lego Movie Maker a try and recreated some of my youngest daughter’s favourite 

nursery rhymes.  

 

If you take a look at our virtual display board you might see some other things we 

have been up to! https://padlet.com/year432/displayboard.  Remember you can add 

your own work to this board so the whole class can share in what you have been 

doing. 

 

Next week we will be back to learning at home.  We have given ourselves a crash 

course on online learning tools and put your science and explorers work onto a 

padlet.  They are a mix of film clips to watch, online activities and suggestions of 

activities you could do.  The science one also contains a story writing activity.  We 

have designed them to be at least 3 weeks’ worth of work so don’t feel you have to 

get them all done over the next week! 

 
 

 

 

https://padlet.com/year432/displayboard


 

2. 
 

 

The links below will take you directly to the padlets and should be able to access 

them from all devices and computers. Let us know if you have any problems with 

them.  

 

Explorers/topic - https://padlet.com/year432/The_Romans 

Science – The Digestive System https://padlet.com/year432/Science 

 

You also have another week for the Roman Numerals work that we set before the 

holidays (the resources for that are still on the school website).  Keep an eye on the 

school Facebook page from Monday, as we will be posting some daily Roman 

Numeral Challenges for you to try! 

 

If you need any further ideas please visit https://padlet.com/rwj4/Homelearninglinks 

and teachers will be continuing to upload games and stories onto the YouTube 

page.  

 

Please remember the most important thing you can do at the moment is to stay safe 

and be kind and helpful to those around you.  We have designed the work we have 

given you to be as flexible as possible, so do the activities you can do in a way that 

works for you and your family.  

 

We look forward to seeing what you have been doing! 

 

As always, let us know if you need any help with anything and keep sharing all your 

fantastic work – it really does bring a smile to our faces.  

 

Bye for now,  

 

Mrs Webber-Jones and Mrs Mistry  

 

Year4@new-swann.leics.sch.uk  
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